
3rd- 7th  of December 2018 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been learning about why we celebrate Christmas 

and have made Christmas cards. 

 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

 Christmas colouring. 

Making pretend Christmas cakes with glitter and sand. 

Using play-dough to make Christmas trees. 

Making paper chains. 

Decorating Christmas trees and Christmas stockings with 

glitter and sequins. 
 

Stories, games and songs we have taken part in this week… 

Christmas themed poems and songs. 

The Nativity story. 

The night before Christmas 
 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One” 

 

OV’s Spirit: The Greatest Show performances 

All evening performance tickets have been sold but we have a few more available for the day 

time performances.  If you have tickets please queue in the courtyard near the main office 

where front of house staff will welcome you.  We will be selling raffle tickets on the door for a 

Christmas Hamper at £1 per strip.  The winner will be announced at the end of the 

performance. 

 

Baby rabbits available 

Baby rabbits ready now; free to a good home. 

Two lovely grey boys left. See Mrs Youll if interested. 

                                

Dates for your diary… 

Thurs, 13th December – Nursery and Little Seeds Christmas Party - 1.30pm to 2.30pm 

Mon, 17th December – Non-uniform day. 

Wed, 19th December – Last day of school 

Mon, 7th January – First day of spring term. 

 

 

 


